
 
 

 
 
 
January/February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
 
Your son/daughter has qualified through the Zone Roll Off for the 2024 Mid Winter 
Blues “MBAO Teen Tour” and now has an opportunity to bowl in the Provincial Finals 
for this event. 
 
The Provincial Finals will be held on Saturday, May 11th, 2024 at NEB’s Fun World, 
1300 Wilson Rd. N, Oshawa, Ontario. Bowling starts at 9:30 am and your youth 
bowler will be required to be at the bowling centre by 9:00 am for registration. The 
MBAO Teen Tour will be held in conjunction with the MBAO Mid Winter Blues Provincial 
Finals and all YBC players will be bowling alongside Master Bowlers who are competing 
in their own separate event. The Provincial Finals will consist of five (5) games. 
 
As this tournament is a Master Bowlers Association event, we ask that every YBC 
Senior participating adhere to the MBAO Teen Tour dress code:  All YBC bowlers will 
wear a YBC-Identified bowling shirt or a plain golf shirt with a collar. “BLACK” 
pants/shorts (for men) and “BLACK” pants/skirts/skorts/shorts/capris (for the 
women). Cotton pants/skirts/shorts/capris will be permitted provided they are not 
faded, have no rips, tears or studs on them and have no slits up the side of them. 
Joggers, jeans, sweatpants, cargo pants, bike/exercise shorts are prohibited. No 
pants/slack/skirts/shorts/capris with external pockets on the sides will be accepted. 
Pants cannot have any sheer material. 
 
In the past, we have reserved a block of rooms for this event, but the number of rooms 
booked is too low for us to continue. There are several hotels in the area if you choose 
to stay overnight. The MBAO will not assume any hotel costs for this event. 
   
We encourage you to come out and cheer for your family member and we look forward 
to seeing you there. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us by 
phone at (416) 426-7165 or by email at office@mbao.ca. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Andrea Disher 
Director of Operations 

MASTER BOWLERS’ ASSOCIATION OF ONTARIO 
181 Hartzel Road, PO Box 35005, St. Catharines, Ontario   L2P 0C5 
Telephone: (416) 426-7165     Fax: (416) 426-7165     Website:  www.mbao.ca 

 


